
July 18, 2002

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046

Dear Sirs,

The application for FCC ID:  HSW-SEM2410 was submitted on behalf of Cirronet.   Upon filing
out the 730 form, we mistakenly entered the FCC ID:  HSW-SEM2400.  Please correct the ID
number to be FCC ID:  HSW-SEM2410.  We apologize for any inconvenience.
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at (770)741-0717.

Sincerely,

Timothy R. Johnson
Engineering Manager


